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The workshop will be held among the students of The Faculty of Education of Charles University and the University of
Jyväskylä from Finland. The partner Department of Chemistry and Chemical Education from Jyväskylä has been granted
a financial support to pay for the students' journey to Prague. The students will co-operate on several projects and the
event will conclude with the presentations held on the department's conference on November 7 and November 8.


